[bookmark: _GoBack]The NOHA has approved the scheduling of “Last Chance Clinics” for deficient bench staff in Sault Ste. Marie and region.
 
The clinics will all occur on the December 14 to 16, 2018 weekend.
 
The schedule is the following:
        December 14, 2018 – Coach 2 - Coach Level Clinic – 5:45 PM to 10:00 PM – Details/Registration here: https://ehockey.hockeycanada.ca/ehockey/ClinicDetail.aspx?cid=124496
 
        December 15, 2018 – Coach 1 - Intro to Coach Clinic – 7:30 AM to 12:00 PM – Details/Registration here: https://ehockey.hockeycanada.ca/ehockey/ClinicDetail.aspx?cid=124497
 
        December 15 and 16 – Development 1 Clinic – Times Below – Details/Registration here: https://ehockey.hockeycanada.ca/ehockey/ClinicDetail.aspx?cid=124491
o   December 15, 2018 – 1:15 PM to 10:00 PM
o   December 16, 2018 – 8:00 AM to 2:30 PM
 
If you are unsure which clinic you require, please consult the certification requirements document here: https://www.noha-hockey.com/coach-what-do-i-need
 
IMPORTANT
 
We have been given a deadline of November 30, 2018 to return the ice to the City of Sault Ste. Marie if it is not going to be used.
 
If we do not have a sufficient number of participants in each of the Last Chance Clinics, we will cancel the clinic or clinics that do not have sufficient numbers and no alternative date or dates will be scheduled.
 
For those that require an online course to be approved on your roster, the links to complete them are below:
 
        Respect in Sport – Activity Leader – Details/Registration here: https://noha.respectgroupinc.com/
 
        HTCP Level I Trainers – Details/Registration here: https://hdcoelearning.com/
 
        Gender Identity Course – Details/Registration here: https://ehockey.hockeycanada.ca/ehockey/ClinicDetail.aspx?cid=124036
 
If you have any questions, do not hesitate to contact me.

